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Riverfront Station platform construction begins 
Installation of new fare system equipment starts June 17 

 
NASHVILLE – WeGo Star customers may notice some changes at Riverfront Station in the coming months, as 
part of the agency’s ongoing capital improvement projects for its regional transit services.  
 
On June 17, construction begins at Riverfront Station to install wiring to support new ticket vending machines 
(TVMs) and platform validators for the new fare payment system when it is launched later this year. Work has 
already begun in Mt Juliet and will begin at the remaining five train stations throughout Davidson and Wilson 
counties in the coming months. The entire project is expected to be completed later this year. 
 
While service at Riverfront Station will not be impacted, customers may be asked to access the platform at 
dedicated locations. Customers may also notice the temporary removal of TVMs over the course of work in the 
coming months. In the meantime, tickets are available for purchase inside Riverfront Station, at the WeGo 
Central Customer Information Window, online at WeGoTransit.com, and at any of the third-party retailers listed 
on the WeGo Star Retail Tickets webpage. 
 
More information about current and upcoming capital improvement projects can be found at WeGoTransit.com. 
Members of the public are encouraged to sign up for WeGo’s newsletter, follow them on social media, and visit 
WeGoTransit.com to get updates on initiatives, community events, updates, and general information. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

https://www.nashvillemta.org/News/news1056.pdf
https://www.rtarelaxandride.com/Middle-TN-RTA-retail-tickets.asp

